


Concert Choir is open to ALL students from Grade 7-12 (BOYS AND GIRLS) 

and takes place during the school day.  Students will come to choir once per 

week to  rehearse songs for Remembrance Day, Christmas Concert, Kiwanis 

Music Festival and Spring Concert.   Students in senior high are eligible to re-

ceive credit for Ensemble Performance.  Sign up out side the music room for 

Concert Choir and have a GREAT time! 

Crescent Collegiate Vocal Ensemble is an auditioned girls choir consisting of 

students from grades 7-12.  Past performances include the opening of Ronald 

McDonald House,  Canadian Association of Principals Conference,  National 

Kiwanis members conference, URock Volunteer awards as well as local fund-

raisers and events.  Last July, the choir represented Newfoundland at Unisong 

choir festival in Ottawa on Canada Day and performed at the monument com-

memorating Beaumont Hamel.   The choir has been recommended to 3 Provin-

cial Music Festivals, won numerous awards at the Kiwanis Music Festival, and 

most recently received the Choral Rosebowl with a mark of 94% at the 2014 

Music Festival. This group requires a large commitment as they rehearse 2  

lunch times and one after school practice each week.   



ATTENTION  

GRADE 7’s 

DO YOU… 

 Play an Instrument? 

 Would like to play an instru-

ment? 

 Want to ROCK OUT on the 

Drums? 

 Try something different? 

No experience necessary! Sign-Up in September!  

Crescent Collegiate Concert Band  is comprised of students from grade 8-12 

who have successfully completed the Junior Band Program.  This band has won 

numerous awards including the inaugural instrumental Rosebowl at the Ki-

wanis Music Festival.  In April of 2015, this band will be travelling to Brandon, 

Manitoba to participate in a youth band exchange! 



Jazz Band is an auditioned group for students grade 9-12 who excel at playing 

their instruments.  This group is newly formed and has already been in high de-

mand at local events and festivals.  Jazz band performs everything from Rock 

and Roll to the greatest Jazz Hits.  This past year, the Jazz Band were given the 

highest instrumental mark at the Kiwanis Music Festival.   

Fiddle Group meets at Lunch twice per week and plays traditional Newfound-

land tunes.  We have openings for fiddle, accordion, and any other traditional 

instruments.  Look for the sign-up sheets, come along and play with the Cres-

cent Collegiate Fiddle Group! 

For More Information on the Crescent Col-

legiate Music Program, please contact Mr. 

Robert Colbourne or check out 

www.crescentmusic.weebly.com 

 

Email: robertcolbourne@nlesd.ca 

See You in 
September! 


